From: Executive Secretary, AAJVS, Port Blair

No. 3-5/AATVS/535— Date 12/ 10/2001

It has been noticed in some cases that the bills for more than
one month are sent together by the field Officials () They are advised to

send the bills as and when they are raised and not to send them in
bunches (.)
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